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Product Safety Recall

Do you own this product?

5mm Neodymium Magnetic Balls
Dates sold: 01/11/2022 — 13/04/2023

Why the product is recalled: There is a permanent ban on small high-
powered magnets.

This product contains small, high-powered magnets that exceed the
maximum allowable magnetic flux set by the ban.

Hazard: Risk of serious internal injuries or death if a child swallows more
than one small high-powered magnet as they can stick together across
the walls of the child's intestine or other digestive tissue.

There is also a risk of young children choking on the magnets.

. Consumers should immediately stop using the product.

2. Consumers should return or dispose of the product appropriately and
contact Your Capability Store for a full refund.

3. For further information, consumers can contact Your Capability Store.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall.
@ admin@yourcapabilitystore.com.au

0417 009 801 8am to 5pm Monday to Friday
m Purchased from:
| O B l Your Capability Store

7 N Set yourself a reminder to check at home

e Take a photo of this notice
e Set a reminder on your phone

PRA 2023/19863

See productsafety.gov.au for
Australian product recall information
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